
To the House Rules Committee, 
I am an Oregon cyclist, and I would fully appreciate your support on Senate Bill 998. While safety is 
always a priority while cycling, the Idaho Stop Bill would allow cyclists to maintain hard-earned 
momentum while approaching a stop sign with no other traffic around. This would improve overall 
enjoyment of the sport for all ages, and had been proven a safe measure by decades of success in Idaho. 
Please make Oregon more bike friendly and support this bill! Then come out and ride with us! 
Sincerely,   
Maggie Colletti  
 
 


